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                Date: 24.03.2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings!  

 The 45th Convocation of TNAU will be held on March 25, 2025 (Tuesday) 

by 11.00 AM, at University Convocation Hall, TNAU, Coimbatore.  

 Thiru R.N. Ravi, Hon’ble Governor of Tamil Nadu;  

Thiru M.R.K. Panneerselvam, Hon’ble Minister for Agriculture and Farmers 

Welfare, Govt. of Tamil Nadu; Thiru R. Selvam, I.A.S., Executive Director, 

Council for Leather Exports, Chennai and other dignitaries will grace the occasion.  

I therefore request that a Reporter, Photographer and Videographer may kindly 

be deputed to attend the Convocation for giving wide publicity through your esteemed 

Daily / TV / Magazine.  

 I solicit your kind cooperation and support in this regard.  

 Thanking you,  

        

   

 
                                              Public Relations Officer 

 

 

To 

The Editor / Reporter / Photographer / Videographer 
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